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Dear Mrs. Schaar, 

I am writing in response to your letter of March 9, regarding the disposition of Delegate 
James Leftwich's House Bill 1640. The bill was passed by indefinitely in the Senate 
Transportation Committee, with a letter asking the Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) to 
address the issue raised by his legislation. The legislation sought to place information on the 
DMV website listing the steps necessary to title and register a trailer in Virginia that had 
previously been housed in a state that does not title or register trailers. 

I am pleased to report that this information was posted to the DMV website on Febrnary 
6 of this year. The process for titling trailers identified by HB 1640 can be found at the 
following link: https://www.dmv.virginia.gov/vehicles/#titling.html. Department staff was 
pleased to be able to address this issue through administrative actions prior to the conclusion of 
the General Assembly session. 

I hope this provides the information needed. Should you need further information, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at 804-367-6606. 

Sincer:�� 

Richard D. Holcomb 
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